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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you know, your child is taking part in Young Voices with the concert taking place on 3rd February 2022 at 

Sheffield Arena.   

You can click here if you would like to order audience tickets, which are priced at £20.00 per person. Please tick the 

amount of tickets required and then logon to scopay to purchase that amount of tickets (they are under the products 

tab).  

On the above form you also have the opportunity to order a t-shirt pack for your child. These are priced at £12.00 

and contain a T-shirt, a torch, a wristband, a VIP lanyard and a memory poster. Payment for the t-shirt pack will be 

added to your child’s scopay account in due course.  The t-shirt pack is optional and children can wear a plain white t-

shirt on the day. 

There is also a charge for the coach of £8.00. This has been added to your child’s scopay account. If you 

have applied and are eligible for Free School Meals the cost of the coach will be subsidised by school. You can apply 

online for Free School Meals at www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals 

 

All order forms need to be completed by Friday 22nd October.  T-shirt packs will be delivered to school about a week 

before the concert and given out a day or so before we go.  We are unable to exchange t-shirts if the sizing is 

wrong. 

If you have not already done so, please could you complete the form here, to confirm that you are happy for your 

child to take part. 

The Young Voices website has a dedicated page for parents – www.youngvoices.co.uk (choosing the ‘Parent’ option) 

to find out further details about the concert and view videos of previous events.  There is also a page for the 

children where they can view the lyrics and dance videos https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/for-children/. The code to 

get into the music room is YV2021.  We would be grateful if you could encourage your child to practise. 

Kind regards, 

  
Robert Whitehead 

Headteacher 
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